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March 28, 2019 

Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. Barcy McNeal 
Administration/Docketing 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio  43215-3793 

Re: In the Matter of the Letter of Notification Application by Seneca 
Wind, LLC for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public 
Need for the Seneca Wind Gen-Tie (Case No. 18-1794-EL-BLN) 

Dear Ms. McNeal: 

On December 13, 2018, Seneca Wind, LLC (“Seneca Wind”) filed a Letter of 
Notification application to construct an electric interconnection facility for 
Seneca Wind’s 200 MW wind project (Case No. 18-0488-EL-BGN).  This 
application was deemed automatically approved on February 11, 2019. 

The approval of the application was subject to the following condition: 

With the exception of tree clearing activities, construction of the facility 
may not commence until the Applicant has obtained a Certificate of 
Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the Seneca Wind 
Project (ref: Case No. 18-0488-EL-BGN). 

Seneca Wind commenced tree clearing activities for this project on March 18, 
2019.  This letter is to inform the Staff of the Ohio Power Siting Board that 
Seneca Wind completed tree clearing activities on March 27, 2019. 

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Dylan F. Borchers 

Cc: Jim O’Dell  
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